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   New Forest Commoners Defence Association


Press Release
CDA response to the release of data from the New Forest Verderers showing a significant fall in traffic accidents involving commoners’ animals in November 2017 compared to the same period in 2016.

The New Forest commoners’ chairman, Tony Hockley, said:

‘After the awful accident rate of last winter it is a huge relief to see things getting better again. People allow their animals to roam the New Forest in order to keep it the way everyone loves it. This makes it such special place. 

This year local organisations came together to emphasise how very small changes can make a big difference. We have all pushed very hard to get the simple winter message of #Add3Minutes across. Just a few minutes extra on a Forest commute makes it a lot safer in the winter darkness. 

Hopefully this is an early sign of success. Every animal matters to its owners, and every accident makes it harder for us to take the decision to allow them to graze the New Forest for everyone’s benefit. We’re hugely grateful to everyone for helping to make this a better winter for the New Forest.’

ENDS

Further Information: Tony Hockley 07768 237389      tony@policy-centre.com 
THE ASSOCIATION’S AIMS ARE:

I.
  To promote and safeguard the interests of the Commoners, particularly with regard to the welfare of ponies, cattle and other agistered stock.

2. To co-operate with the Verderers in the maintenance of the perimeter fencing of the perambulation of the New Forest.

3.
3. To investigate and, in appropriate cases, to support any claim by any member of the Association for compensation in respect of death or injury to an animal depastured in the Forest and to assist any member in meeting a claim in respect of damage alleged to have been caused by an animal depastured in the Forest.


